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Dear Hon Emily Suvaal MLC

Committee Chair

Dear Hon Suvaal

We object to the HumelLink power transmission line crossing through valuable farmland. These
powerlines are too close to people’s dwellings and being an unsightly eyesore to the environment.

These are just a few of our concerns:

Most concern the damage to good agriculture productive land and the restrictions on farm
operations, for example: weed spraying, crop dusting, fertiliser spreading and not to forget the
danger our fire fighters would be in fighting fires.

Our concerns would be far less if HumelLink was underground.
Please give our submission consideration as it is a great concern to many residents.
Thanking you,

Ron and Lorraine Veness



